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Hazelton, Laura

Subject: FW: Planning Application: The House, Lissenden Gardens, London NW5 1ND

 

  

From: Lindsay Watson [mailto:]  

Sent: 20 December 2016 10:27 
To: Hazelton, Laura 

Cc: Michael Thorp 

Subject: Planning Application: The House, Lissenden Gardens, London NW5 1ND 

 

Dear Ms Hazelton, 

 

I wish to add my name to the list of those objecting to the application regarding the above property. I have 

hesitated out of reluctance to offend the family concerned, with whom we are acquainted and on friendly 

terms. 

 

However, having listened to other neighbours, I wish to express solidarity with them in objecting to the 

proposed addition of a further storey to The House. 

 

It seems to me that the perceived needs of one family for more internal room should not be at the cost of the 

sense of space and light and community afforded by the layout as it now is. The House was built on the 

footprint of the old caretakers’ cottage, and I believe permission to build it was granted provided that it did 

not exceed the height of the original building. What is proposed now is out of proportion, and clearly will 

affect a significant number of dwellings close by, including ours, in terms of outlook, daylight, and reflected 

light.  

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Lindsay Watson 

95 Parliament Hill Mansions 

Lissenden Gardens 

London NW5 1NB 

 

 


